
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
Metropolitan Nashville Airport Authority will hold a joint 
meeting of the MNAA Board of Commissioners and MPC 
Board of Directors on Wednesday, August 17, 2022, at 9:00 
a.m. at Nashville International Airport located at 140 BNA 
Park Drive, Suite 520, Nashville, TN 37214. 
 
For further information, please contact Rachel Moore at 615-
275-1668 or Rachel.Moore@flynashville.com 


